
NOTICE TO SOUTHROP RESIDENTS 

 

 

Draft Precept 2020/21 

 

The Parish Council at their meeting on the 9th December have agreed ‘In Principle” to raise the 

Precept requested to £12500 a rise of approximately 3.66% or £2. 81p.a, per Band D equivalent 

property. 

The rise is to cover the cost of further projects to benefit the village such as cutting grass verges, 

further improvements to the Village Hall and maintaining a contingency fund. 

The Council would welcome any comments either by e-mail to spcclerk2017@outlook.com or from 

those attending the next meeting on the 27th January 2020 where a formal decision will be made. 

 

 

10th December 2019 
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